
24th May 2019 

What a wonderful start to the week with our school sports day.  Thank you to all who came 

to support the day and cheer on all the children.  Crystal Class thoroughly enjoyed their first 

junior sports day and I was really proud of how well the children encouraged each other and 

showed good sportsmanship.  

 

 

 

 

  

This week in maths we have been learning about time and have looked at the difference 

between analogue and digital clocks.  We will continue with this next term. 

 

 

 

 

  

In computing we have explored the history of animation.  The children have created some 

simple stickman drawings with an aim to produce a short animation. 

In art the children have created a piece of cave art using pastels, which were excellent!   

   

 

 

 

 

In English we have completed our newspaper reports and have gone on to write a narrative 

about the Stone Age.  The children have been challenged to include as many grammar, 

punctuation and spelling skills as they can in their piece of work.     

 

 



24th May 2019 

A big congratulations goes to our ‘Supersonic’ award winner for this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  I would like to wish you all a very happy and safe half 

term holiday. 

For your information 

PE next term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Due to changes with the home learning there will be no ‘Home Learning Grid’ next term, so an 

extension has been made to the current Term 5 home learning hand in date, which means 

children can hand in their work on Monday 20th May or Monday 17th June. 

Tuesday 25th June – Crystal Class school trip to UWE - Exploring Science (letter to follow).  

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them – thank you. 


